NITIE EBSB ORIENTATION OF NEW BATCH-2022

In our celebrations of Azadi Ka Amritmahostsav, NITIE, Mumbai, gladly conducted EBSB orientation
for the new batch on June 10, 2022.

Prof. Manoj Kumar Tiwari, Director, NITIE, shared his blessings and good wishes to the students of
the upcoming batch and motivated them to participate in the endeavours of Ek Bharat Shreshta Bharat.
New students were introduced to Ek Bharat Shreshth Bharat (EBSB) programme. The mission and
vision of the Ek Bharat Shreshta Bharat programmes were shared with the students.

Prof. Nikhil K Mehta reiterated to contribute to nation-building, citing Honorable Pradhanmantri ji’s
words-Sardar Patel gave us Ek Bharat; it is now the solemn duty of 125 crore Indians to collectively
make Shreshta Bharat. The highlight of the EBSB programme and NITIE’s journey so far in this space
were showcased to the upcoming batch. The presentation projecting NITIE’s journey of cultural
exchange with the culture of Odisha was the highlight.

Students were urged to participate and join the national mission by celebrating, promoting, showcasing,
establishing and creating the unity in diversity of our beloved nation. The programme was well received
and had the participation of more than 500 students.

Prof. Nikhil K Mehta, NITIE EBSB Coordinator, conducted the proceedings with the EBSB team while
Prof. Sushmita Narayana Aghlaya presented the vote of thanks.
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